
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO:   WALLACE CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   SPARKS CAMPUS FACULTY AND STAFF 
   
FROM:   FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
 
SUBJECT:  DAUGHTERS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
 
DATE:   SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

 

 
PLEASE READ TO ALL CLASSES AND POST 

 
The Financial Aid Office has received information about the Daughters of the American Revolution Scholarship 
Opportunities. 
 
 
The NSDAR awards multiple scholarships to students showing dedication to the pursuit of degrees in diverse 
disciplines including history, law, nursing, and education. 

The DAR Scholarship Committee awards scholarships to qualified applicants regardless of race, religion or sex. All 
applicants must be United States citizens. All multi-year scholarships, typically renewable up to four years, must be for 
consecutive years of attendance at an accredited college or university in the United States. The only exception is the 
American Indian Scholarship that is available for students pursuing vocational training. 

Go to https://www.dar.org/national-society/scholarships for information for individual scholarship opportunities. 

Scholarship applications must be emailed by February 15, at 12 midnight (EST). 
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